
                                                                                                                  

 

 
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

You are invited to participate in a public meeting designed to answer your 
questions and get the latest information on what is being done to bring safe 
drinking water to Kettleman City. 
 
The State Water Resources Control Board, Reef-Sunset Unified School District, 
and Self-Help Enterprises will present information on drinking water quality 
monitoring, projects that provide safe drinking water, and an update on the 
planned drinking water treatment plant. 
 
Topics to be discussed: 
 

 Understanding Contaminant Levels in Your Water 
 Routine Water Monitoring and Where to Get Results 
 Drinking Water Quality in Kettleman City Water vs. Kettleman City 

Elementary School (KCES) 
 KCES Water Filtration Project  
 State Funded Programs (Bottled Water Program, Water Filtration 

Project, and Surface Water Treatment Plant) 
 Next Steps and Timeline 

 
Join us on: 
 
 

Wednesday, August 31, 2016 
6:00 p.m. – 8:30 p. m. 

Kettleman City Elementary School Cafeteria, 
701 General Petroleum Street, Kettleman City, CA 93239 

 
 

*Spanish language interpretation services will be available.  
 
For information, contact: Marina Pérez (Bilingual), (916) 322-4265. 


